
     
   

 
  

   
 

            
          
            

      
     

 
            

       
         

           
      

 
 

       
       

   
 

  

Publish in the Mid-Pinellas Neighborhood Times (Seminole) 
on Wednesday, September 18, 2024 

CITY OF SEMINOLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Seminole will hold a public meeting at Seminole City Hall, City 
Council Chambers, located at 9199 113th Street North, Seminole, Florida at 4:00 p.m., Monday, September 
23, 2024 for the purpose of discussing capital improvements to City Park. The sole purpose of this meeting 
will be to discuss a grant application for the Florida Recreational Development Assistance Program to help 
finance improvements at City Park.  All interested parties may appear at this public meeting and be heard. 

Persons are advised that if they decide to appeal any decision made at this public meeting, they will need 
a record of the proceedings, and for such purposes, they may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 
proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be 
based. Verbatim transcripts are not provided by the City and should one be desired, the interested party 
may wish to make arrangements in advance with a private reporter or private reporting firm at their own 
expense. 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act and F.S. 286.26, any person with a disability 
requiring reasonable accommodations in order to participate in this proceeding should contact the City 
Clerk (727) 391-0204 at least 48 hours in advance of the proceeding for assistance. 
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